
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Auckland, 27 October 2017:  
 
Humes Pipeline Systems, one of Fletcher Building’s businesses, is currently assessing the damage from a fire 
overnight to its sales and distribution centre in Penrose, Auckland. No staff were on site and no one was injured in 
the fire.  
 
The site is one of four sales centres in Auckland and 25 nationally, and there is no manufacturing located there. 
Accordingly it is not expected to have a material impact on Fletcher Building’s FY18 earnings.  
 
Humes is working to minimize disruption to customers by using nearby Auckland sales centres. 
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For further information please contact: 
 
Leela Gantman    Rodney Deacon 
Head of Communications  Head of Investor Relations  
+64 27 541 6338   +64 21 631 074 
Leela.gantman@fbu.com   Rodney.deacon@fbu.com  
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